
Officials with the Laurens County Schools in Dublin, Georgia, are closely monitoring the current situation 

as Hurricane Irma approaches the U.S. Mainland. As has been the case for several years, the school 

district works with local and state emergency management officials and the American Red Cross as our 

schools are typically called upon to serve as emergency evacuation shelters. 

With the ordered evacuation of numerous counties in Georgia and Florida, we anticipate that several of 

our schools will be opened as EMERGENCY Red Cross shelters within the next 48 hours.  

While no definite plans have been made at this hour to close our schools, we want our parents and 

employees to be prepared and on notice that this status could change. Please do what you can to have a 

plan in place should we need to close school.  

We will keep our district and school webpages, our facebook page, and our media outlets informed of 

any changes.  
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